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STORM SEWER UTILITY WORK NOTICE: 

AUGUST - SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

For Commonwealth, Ashby, and Glebe Flood Mitigation Project 
 

 
 
This notice is to inform City of Alexandria residents in the immediate proximity of the 
Commonwealth, Ashby, and Glebe Flood Mitigation project that geotechnical boring and 
exploration work is scheduled to be performed in the area. Contractor crews will operate drilling 
equipment to sample the underlying soils and confirm that they are acceptable to support the 
proposed work. Boring work is anticipated to last seven (7) weeks total. The tentative schedule 
for work is estimated between August 2nd, 2023, to September 15th, 2023, weather permitting.  
 
  



Utility Work Notice 

 
 

Each drilling location will require a day of preparation and a day to drill, which will occur a 
week after the preparation day. Traffic controls will be provided around work equipment. No 
Parking signs will be posted at least 3 days in advance of work in parking areas where drilling 
will occur. There will be no disturbance or impacts to your private property. Access to driveways 
and building entrances will be maintained. Contractor operations will adhere to City noise and 
construction ordinances. 
 
Construction work limits for each roadway are listed below: 
Commonwealth Ave: 9:00 AM – 3:30 PM, Monday through Friday 
Herbert St: 7:00 AM –5:00 PM, Monday through Friday 
E Glebe Rd: 9:00 AM – 3:30 PM, Monday through Friday 
Ashby St: 7:00 AM –5:00 PM, Monday through Friday 
Montrose Ave: 7:00 AM –5:00 PM, Monday through Friday 
Laverne Ave: 7:00 AM –5:00 PM, Monday through Friday 
Clifford Ave: 7:00 AM –5:00 PM, Monday through Friday 
 
Project details can be found at the project website: https://www.alexandriava.gov/stormwater-
management/commonwealth-ashby-glebe-flood-mitigation-project. Progress updates of the 
boring work will be provided in the Project Notices section of the webpage.  
 
Anticipated schedule for work is as follows: 

• Commonwealth Ave from Northern City Limits to just south of Ashby Street (work 
will progress north to south):  Week 1 to Week 4 (8/2/2023 – 8/25/2023) 

• Herbert St:  Week 2 to Week 4 (8/7/2023 – 8/25/2023) 
• W Glebe Rd, near intersection of Commonwealth Ave:  Week 2 to Week 5 (8/7/2023 – 

9/1/2023) 
• E Glebe Rd, from Commonwealth Ave Intersection to Montrose Ave (work will 

progress west to east):  Week 2 to Week 4 (8/7/2023 – 8/25/2023) 
• Ashby St, from Montrose Ave to Commonwealth Ave (work will progress from east 

to west):  Week 3 to Week 6 (8/14/2023 to 9/8/2023) 
• Montrose Ave, from Ashby St to Hume Ave (work will progress from north to south):  

Week 4 to Week 7 (8/21/2023 – 9/15/2023) 
• Laverne Ave, near Montrose Ave Intersection:  Week 4 to Week 6 (8/21/2023 – 

9/8/2023) 
• Clifford Ave, near Montrose Ave Intersection:  Week 4 to Week 6 (8/21/2023 – 

9/8/2023) 
Please note this is the anticipated schedule, but it is subject to change due to weather 
or unexpected field conditions. 

 
As always, please be mindful of contractor crews working in or alongside the roadway. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact Jonathan Whiteleather at (703) 399-9392 or 
jonathan.whiteleather@alexandriava.gov 
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